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July 22, 2021 

Attention: OR1, OR2, ASTD, ECAT, PCMP & PMMP 

Providers  

Subject:  British Columbia’s Restart Plan – Steps 3 

and 4   

 

As we are now a couple of weeks into Step 3 of the provincial re-opening plan, we are turning our 

attention to what Steps 3 and 4 mean for the structure of several contracted health care programs.  

 

With planning underway, we would like to share that in line with Step 4 the intent is for 

rehabilitation services to primarily return to the clinic-based structure, rather than 

continuing with the current hybrid model. With this in mind, we do see an opportunity to retain 

aspects of the hybrid model in future for some injured workers; specifics on what this means for 

each program will be communicated in the coming weeks and months. 

 

With the return to a clinic-based structure expected in the coming months, we encourage you to 

plan accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your continued efforts in support of injured workers. We look forward to sharing 

more details as they become available. 

 


